
Harvest Day 2024 – Friday 18th October        
 

As mentioned in our newsletter of 6th September, we 

will be celebrating Harvest by having a special day of 

Harvest fun! To help us celebrate this we would like the 

children (and staff) to come to school on this day 

dressed as something Harvest related e.g. 

Farmers (jeans, checked shirt, flat cap etc) 

Scarecrows (dungarees/checked shirt, straw hat etc) 

Farm animals (this may include an animal onesie) 

Although we would encourage all of the children to take part, dressing up is not 

compulsory and if your child is reluctant to do so, school uniform can be worn instead.  

As part of this day, we will be asking for food donations for two local charities ‘The 

Besom Camberley’ and ‘The Hope Hub’ who provide food packages for local families in 

need. If you are able to donate, we would be really grateful. Boxes will be placed 

outside each classroom on our Harvest day for your child to drop in their food donation. 

So we don’t end up with 180 tins of beans, we have asked The Besom Camberley and 

The Hope Hub what they are needing at the moment and therefore have allocated the 

following food items to each class:  

 

Class Food items – please ensure all food items are in date! 

Chestnut Tinned fruit (in juice), fruit salad, rice pudding, long life custard.  

Willow Tinned Vegetables e.g. sweetcorn, peas, carrots, pulses and potatoes. 

Oak Tinned puddings e.g. sponge puddings, rice pudding.  

Packet puddings e.g. Angel Delight. 

Holly Biscuits, cake bars. 

Cereals, porridge. 

Cherry Rice pouches, dried mashed potato, UHT semi-skimmed milk. 

Tinned spam, ham, salmon. 

Rowan Tinned meals e.g. macaroni cheese, minced beef in gravy, vegetable 

curry, chicken curry etc. 

 

Throughout the day we will be celebrating Harvest by enjoying an array of activities. 

This will include a visit from a representative from the Children and Families team at 

St Paul’s Church, who will be attending our special Harvest assembly. We will take 

photos of our special day and share these with you.  

Thank you for all your support and I look forward to seeing all the 

children (and especially the staff!) dressed up on Friday 18th 

October and having lots of fun!  

Kind regards 

Mrs Shah 

RE Subject Lead   


